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The January 27, 2017 meeting of the Coastal Committee was called to order by Chairman 

William Bagwell.  

 Chairman Bagwell called on Nancy Addison, Chair of the Coastal Committee. 

 Chairman Addison called on Spud Woodward, Director of the Coastal Resources Division, to 

present the action item.  

 Director Woodward stated that it is a responsibility through Article 10 of the Board’s bylaws to 

appoint and replace members on the Coastal Marshlands Protection Committee and Shore Protection 

Committee. He further stated that there is a vacancy on the Coastal Marshlands Protection Committee 

and the Shore Protection Committee. He added that there is a meeting coming up in February and he 

asked for favorable consideration of the candidate.  

 Chairman Addison stated that based on discussions with various stakeholders, she recommends 

that the Coastal Committee request the Board appoint William Hodges to the Coastal Marshlands 

Protection Committee and the Shore Protection Committee, effective immediately. She further stated 

that this term would be from December 31, 2016 through 2020 and that information about Mr. Hodges 

has been provided for your reference. She added that he is a semi-retired professional engineer who 

owns a residence on Sapelo Island. 

 Chairman Addison stated that she requests favorable consideration for the appointment.  

A motion was made by Mr. Jones, seconded by Mr. Johnson and carried unanimously that the 

Committee recommend that the Board appoint William Hodges to fill the vacancy of the Coastal 

Marshlands Protection Committee and Shore Protection Committee.  

Chairman Addison called on Spud Woodward to give a presentation on Georgia’s barrier islands.  

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.  

 

 

 


